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A meeting of the Library Committee was held in the Parish Office on 17th June 2014
Present:  Cllrs Mrs K England (Chairman), Mrs P van Gelderen and Mrs M Chapman

Also Present: Moira Pritchard
Clerk:   Mrs J Murray

14/06/31  Election of Chairman 
       On a proposal from Cllr Mrs Chapman, seconded by Cllr Mrs van Gelderen, it was unanimously RESOLVED following a vote that Cllr Mrs England be elected Chairman of this committee.
14/06/32  Election of Vice-Chairman

                On a proposal from Cllr Mrs England, seconded by Cllr Mrs van Gelderen, it was unanimously RESOLVED following a vote that Cllr Greenway be elected Vice-Chairman of this committee.

14/06/33
Apologies


On a proposal from Cllr Mrs Chapman, seconded by Cllr Mrs van Gelderen, it was RESOLVED following a unanimous vote to accept apologies from Cllrs Pikett and Greenway having considered and accepted their reasons for absence. Jo Dickinson and Graham Nicholls from the Working Group also gave their apologies.
14/06/34  Clerk’s Report

The Clerk had nothing to report.

14/06/35  Correspondence 
        No correspondence has been received.
14/06/36  Financial Matters


A small amount of set up money will be required and a request will be made to Full Council.

14/06/37
Operational Matters

· On a proposal from Cllr Mrs van Gelderen, seconded by Cllr Mrs Chapman, it was RESOLVED following a unanimous vote to co-opt Moira Pritchard to the Committee for this meeting. Terms of Reference dictate that two members of the Volunteer Group will be co-opted as members of the Committee and it was agreed to wait until the group has been established to do this, for the time being a member(s) from the Working Group can be co-opted at each meeting.
· LCC Grant – items to be purchased were discussed and it was agreed to await the outcome of the Judicial Review before taking any decisions.
PPL/PRS & MPCL Licences will be required
TV – information films – do you receive revenue for these?

Encourage local businesses to advertise on a lopped system and purchase an A-frame to advertise outside the premises.
· Sustainability:
WLDC Digital Champions – It was agreed for Hal and Sarah to attend the training for this and weekly sessions will commence in the Library from 30.6.14. It will allow them to familiarise themselves with the Library and the people that use it.
Silver Surfers week – look into when this takes place.
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It was agreed that re-naming the Library was a good idea and members were asked to think of a name as libraries aren’t just about books, Welton Library Hub was suggested and the item will be placed on the agenda for Full Council for consideration.
· Book Clubs are good for social inclusion particularly the visually impaired, disabled, toddlers 

etc. 
Authors could be invited to come and give talks and book signings/readings.
Local studies and Aromatherapy are good topics for people to attend talks etc.
14/06/38
Volunteers

· It was agreed that a minimum of 2 hours commitment would be ideal. Open until 7/8pm at least one night a week. Shifts of 9am-12pm, 12 – 2pm, 2 – 5pm and 5 – 8pm could be trialed. Open from 9am instead of 10am. A home library service was discussed and it would be good if someone locally with a minibus could bring the disabled and/or housebound into the library to choose their own books. Initial meetings will be arranged, the Clerk will contact our Library Development Officer (LDO) and find out when the library can be used. Wednesday – 9am – 12pm and Friday 3pm – 7pm would be ideal. Advertise in Welton News and invite anyone who wishes to attend as well as those who have already expressed an interest. 10th & 12th or 17th & 19th September. Notify the current list of volunteers of these dates, when confirmed with the LDO.
· Advertise in Dunholme News and other local magazines for more volunteers.
· It was suggested that financial contribtions from other Parish Councils could be requested.
14/06/39
Future meetings


Next meeting dates: 21st July 2014 at 7.00pm and 9th September 2014 at 2.00pm in the Parish Office. A meeting will be held in August if necessary. 


